
  
  

  

Mayor of London and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 30 January 2020 

   

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  

Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 

  

Supported by:   

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  

Siobhan Peters – Interim Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC  

Lib Peck – Director, Violence Reduction Unit [Item 1] 

Commander Jane Connors, MPS 

Nick Bowes – Mayoral Director, Mayor’s Office 

David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

 

  

1. Tackling Violent Crime Update  

The Mayor was provided with an update on the work of the Violent Crime Task Force, 

the progress being made by the Violence Reduction Unit and MOPAC’s work on 

tackling violent crime.  

 

2. Knife Crime Prevention Orders 

There was a discussion of the Met’s approach to the Knife Crime Prevention Orders 

pilot and its operational implications.  

 

3. National Statistics 

The latest national crime statistics for the 12 months to September 2019 were 

discussed. 

 

4. Budget and Growth 

The Mayor and the Deputy Commissioner discussed the Government’s Police Grant and 

the additional funding being provided by the Mayor. 

 

5. Brexit 

The Mayor was advised that both MOPAC and the Met believe that the Met were well 

prepared for Brexit. 

 

6. Operational Update  

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational issues. 
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